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Barnett, Mary

From: Lemaster, Jeff
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 9:20 AM
To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536546398611

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: No-Reply  
Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2018 9:27 PM 
To: Help-Water 
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536546398611 
 
******************************************************************************* 
Email Address:  
Name: Brandon ONeal 
Category: citizen 
Mailing Address: 2700 Baughman Cutoff Rd 
City: Harrison 
State: AR 
Zip: 72601 
Phone Number: (870) 743-5234 
Division: Water 
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/forms/questions-intro.aspx 
Email ID: 1536546398611 
Date: 9/9/2018 
Time: 9:19:50 PM 
 
Questions Comments: 
 
I am writing in regards to the Buffalo River and Big Creek recently being added to 303d list.  Our family 
supports C&H Hog Farm. Until factual proof has been presented that “this farm” is actually causing concerns 
for the creeks/river, they should be allowed to continue operation. Their permit should not be denied due to 
political agendas.  
 


